
"For unto you is born this day 
in the city of David a Saviour, 

which is Christ the Lord." 
LUKE 2:11 

RBM Mristhes 

December 2020 

Dear Friends, 

It is almost Christmas and it is becoming apparent that in person Released Time Bible Classes will not be 

starting in January. However, we are still committed to starting in person teaching when we are able to 

safely do so. 

In the meantime, we have a plan to keep posting new teaching videos to the RBMKids.org website at 

least twice a month. I have created a data base with the available e-mail addresses obtained from 

permission slips, and parents have already been notified that the videos are available. There are three 

Released Time videos there already, and I think that there is still access to the videos from this summer. 

plan to send out a newe-mail every time a new video is available. 

Until recently I have been able to do some in person ministry at churches, plus a couple of chapels. I 

had a plan to visit most of the churches that I work with by year's end but as the virus cases are spiking 
again I have had to set that plan aside. 

But back to Christmas; on that first Christmas everything went according to God's perfect plan. So, even 

though I do not understand why things are the way they are, I can still rejoice that God's plan to send 

our Savior into this world to save sinners has been fulfilled. We do not know all of the future details that 

God has in His own control but we can rejoice because we know that all things are moving toward a 

wonderful forever with God and His people. 

So, we at the Kurowicki household want to wish you a Merry Christmas and a blessed New Year. Thank 

you for your continued prayer and support. God bless you all. 

Sincerely, 

ane and Wudy 

Dave and Wendy Kurowicki 
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